
 2015 October 13th – PH   

Minutes of the Public Hearing of the Town Board of the Town of Taylor held October 13, 2015 at the Town 
Hall commencing at 6:30 p.m. 
 

Present:  Supervisor:    Steven Breneman 
   Councilmen:    Jeffrey Smith 
        Riley Closson 
        Joey Pudney 
        Theodore Law Jr. 
   Highway Supervisor:   Roy Eltz 
    
Absent:  Code Officer:    Michael Anderson 

Planning Board Chair    Kathryn Elwood 
Others Present: Accountant:    Deborah Fisher 
        Marie Peri 
 

Steven called the public hearing to order at 6:35 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT:   
Accountant, Deborah Fisher 

 Debbie handed out a copy of the new tentative budget to each board member, the only changes were 
the insurance amounts 

 Stated that we are still missing the fire district contract so she based the budget on last year’s amount 

 The final revisions have to be done before the board adopts the final budget by November 20, 2015 

 We should have our new insurance amounts and the fire protection amount by then 
 
The meeting was then turned over to anyone for public comment 

 No comment 
 

MOTION to adjourn the public hearing was made by Riley Closson at 7:45 p.m., seconded by Jeffrey Smith 
Votes cast:   Steven Breneman “aye” 

Jeffrey Smith  “aye” 
   Riley Closson  “aye” 
   Theodore Law Jr. “aye” 
   Joey Pudney  “aye”       CARRIED 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jaymie Closson 
Town Clerk  
 


